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October 2019

Dear Sunland Neighbors

It is time for our annual reminder requesting donations to
our Sunland Scholarship Fund. The generosity of the
Sunland community is the only source of income for
continuing this worthwhile endeavor. All donations except
the cost of mailing this letter are devoted to scholarships to
which Sunland homeowners have contributed since 1990.
We are a 501(c)(3) corporation, so your contributions are
tax deductible. Our EIN is 91-1496906.

In recent years, the Scholarship Committee has been able
to award two or three $4,000 scholarships annually. We
continually receive notes from past recipients who apprise
us of their academic progress and successes and thank us
for helping them achieve their academic goals.

Please consider including the Sunland Scholarship fund in
your charitable giving by using the enclosed envelope to
send your check in any amount to the Sunland
Scholarship Fund.

Cordially

Patricia Casey
Chairman, Scholarship Committee
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